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I have the pleasure of repo 
of the Fraser Institute was o 
(real on the 15 th ult., in the 
of leading citizens. A repoi 
meeting is published herewil 

The Board were enabled to 
incuts for the opening of the 
the negotiations between then 
Association, and L'Institut Can 
tcmplated for some time pas 
Association has transferred to 
of books, and a net sum of ab 
with an obligation for $300 
eiently secured. Many of the 
unfortunately not in very go 
And there are volumes missii 
But, not withstanding this, t 
prove both useful and valuab 
lent nucleus of standard boot 
the library. It is, however, d 
and it will be absolutely nece 
of modern works in history, sc 
together with some leading an 
character.Pi
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